
Kenmore Board of  Trade  

On September 28th, 2011, OPEN M had a networking event for all of the Boards    

of Trade in our region.  Our Treasurer John Buntin Jr was our representative.  Joe 

Stefka of Metro Dental was there and won a prize at the event. 
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Joe Stefka of Metro Dental, a member of 

Kenmore Board of Trade, winning one of 

the prize drawings. 

Lenny Morella, President of South Akron 

Board of Trade, Bill Rogers, President of 

East Akron Board of Trade and John Buntin 

Jr, Kenmore Board of Trade Treasurer   

representing the Akron Boards of Trade 

Council at OPEN M’s networking event. 

Akron Beacon Journal’s 2011 Beacon’s Best Contest 
 

Several members of the Kenmore Board of Trade were in the top 10 winners of the 

Akron Beacon Journal’s 2011 Beacon’s Best Contest as follows: 

 

Best Place to Date—Lanning’s Restaurant—9th place 

Bookstore—Kenmore Komics & Games—7th place 

Cakes—Reeves Cake Top Shop—2nd place 

Dance Studio—Etta Mae Smith Studio of Dance—3rd place 

Eye Care—Co-Op Optical—7th place 

Fine Dinning—Lanning’s Resturant—2nd place 

Food & Dining: Romantic Dinner—Lanning’s Resturant—2nd place 

Food & Dining: Steak—Lanning’s Resturant—6th place 

Musical Instruments—The Guitar Department—1st place 

At the KBOT General Meeting at The Church On the Boulevard on October 5th, 

2011, our speaker was Joel Danner from Baylor Associates Inc., our Workers     

Compensation representative.  The meeting was very interesting and informative.  

He even gave us a BWC “pop quiz” which, thankfully, was not graded nor turned in. 
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General meetings  

of  

The Kenmore  

Board Of Trade  

are held  

the first 

Wednesday of  

each month  

 11:45 am 

at  

The Church  

On The Boulevard  

754 Kenmore Blvd.  

Akron, OH 44314 

K E N M O R E  B O A R D  O F  T R A D E  G E N E R A L  M E E T I N G  

The speaker for the Wednesday November 2nd, 2011 lunch meeting is   

Pam Bartlett, a representative from Key Bank.  It will be good to hear what   

is going on in the banking business currently in this economy. 

U P C O M I N G  I M P O R T A N T  E V E N T S  

Kenmore Holiday  Celebration 

Date:  Saturday, December 3rd, 2011 

 

Work has begun on the Christmas Holiday Celebration and many volunteers are 

needed to make this a quality event as it has been in the past.  If you want to get 

involved or help in some way, please contact Dick Carderelli at 330-745-5674. 

 

Akron Boards of Trade Council Banquet & Installation of Officers 

Date:  Thursday, November 17th, 2011 — See enclosed flyer for more information. 

 

KBOT Christmas Party and Induction of Officers 

Date:  Thursday, December 15th, 2011 

Place:  The Church On The Boulevard 

 

The Kenmore Board of Trade will have its Christmas Party and installation of offices 

on Thursday, December 15th, 2011 at The Church on The Boulevard.  More         

information will be available later, but mark your calendar now. 

 

The proposed officers for 2012 to be elected at the November 2nd, 2011 meeting 

are as follows: 

 President:  David Culbertson  

 1st Vice President: David Holiday 

 Treasurer:  John Buntin Jr 

 Board of Directors: Scott Smith  Mary McCombs 

    Roger Ormsby  Dolores Reeves 

    Lee McCutchan Joseph Stefka 

    Leroy Green  Steven Motich 

Join us at the meeting on November 2nd, 2011 at 11:45 am at  

The Church On The Boulevard, 754 Kenmore Boulevard. 

 

 

Let us  

hear from  you  

on what you 

would like us to do  

in our community.  

Help us work  

in our community  

to make it even    

better. 

Note: The Salvation Army is having it’s yearly “RED KETTLE CAMPAIGN” and is    

asking for anyone in the Kenmore Board of Trade who is willing to help with this 

good cause in our community to ring the bell at the beginning of this Holiday      

Season at Acme #18—2147 East Avenue, Akron, Ohio 44314.  The schedule is    

Saturday, December 17th between 9:00 am to 9:00 pm.  (Each shift is started       

at the beginning of each hour).  Please contact Dave Culbertson at 330-753-1151    

or culbertsonlaw@sbcglobal.net to sign up for this event. 


